
 

                                  SOLIDARITY                                            Date: 21-05-2024 

To, 
Comrade Ali Riza, 
President, 
Nakliyat-is, 
Istanbul, 
Turkey. 
 
We are glad to hear that Nakliyat-is is going to hold its 13th Conference on 26th 
May 2024. We extend our heartfelt congratulations and solidarity to Nakliyat-is. 
We wish the Conference a great success. 
 
Nakliyat-is a class-oriented organization and is always fighting for the welfare of 
the Working Class of Turkey and the general public. It is also in the forefront in 
extending solidarity to the working class throughout the world. 
 
The Conference of Nakliyat-is going to take place at a time when the capitalism is 
in systematic crisis in the entire globe. The working-class struggles are incasing 
and intensifying in all the continents. At the same time the extreme right-wing 
forces are trying to fill the vacuum. At this juncture the 13th Conference of 
Nakliyat-is will pave the way to strengthen the organization and launch more 
working-class struggles to check the onslaughts. 
 
We once again express our solidarity to Nakliyat-is, the leadership and the entire 
working class of Turkey. 
 

With revolutionary greetings. 

        
          (R. LAKSHMAIAH) 
          General Secretary 
 


